
Freeview TV changes #dundeewestend

From yesterday onwards, many people in the West End may need to retune their
TV if you are missing channels.

This affects you if your transmitter is Tay Bridge, which serves much of the
West End – it also affects the Angus transmitter that serves other parts of
our area.

Guidance about how to retune your TV is available here.
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